
SPORT RELIEF 2016 – Friday March 18th 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I am sure you are aware Sport Relief 2016 will soon be taking place.  You may 

well have seen the various events taking place across the country and further afield 

and as a school that appreciates the benefits of sport and being healthy and active 

we always look to do our part. 

The juniors are looking at the topic of ‘mountain to sea’ this term and it seems fitting 

to revisit our Sport Relief from 4 years ago which was to climb Mount Everest! 

The whole school will have the chance to take part in a sponsored walk on the 

morning of Friday 18th March which, if completed, will be the equivalent distance to 

walking up Mount Everest. 

Pupils are invited to dress in either sports kit or climbing outfits for their walk. 

We will have a small number of Sports Relief wristbands for sale and would ask you 

to look out for the sponsorship form in your child’s book bag over the next week. 

If you have any questions about the event please ask your class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

School Parliament 


